ACADEMY FOR POSITIVE LEARNING

June 19, 2013

Dear Parents,

Below you will find a copy of the current list of the school Board of Directors for your personal information. The
Board of Director meetings are tentatively scheduled for the third Tuesday of every other month at 6:15pm in the
cafeteria. Meeting notices are posted at least 48 hours prior to the meeting as a reminder to all interested in
attending. The Board of Directors is made up of community members and parents who care about the school and
about the education of our young children.

The Grievance Policy for AFPL: it is always best to address your concerns directly with the teacher or staff
member involved first, and then if your problem is not resolved, schedule an appointment to speak with the
Assistant Principal or Principal. If you are still not satisfied, the final step would be to address the Board of
Director, Peterson Magliore. As both Mrs. Bennett and I have an open door policy, please feel free to stop
by our office to meet as necessary so we can work to resolve the issue immediately.

We value your participation in the education of your children and hope you will at least visit a Board meeting to see
what we do behind the scenes.

Sincerely,

Renatta Espinoza

Board of Directors

Patti Bennett — President/Treasurer
Peterson Magliore- Parent Liaison
Kevin Butler- Board Member
Robert Clark- Board Member

Please direct all comments and requests for the Board to the front office at 561-585-6104 who will forward any message.

This document contains proprietary information belonging exclusively to AFPL Inc. Any reproduction, copying, or
modification of this document or forms, in whole or in part, or the disclosure of any of its content to any other party, is
not permitted except under explicit written approval of AFPL Inc. Copvright 2003 by AFPL Inc. All
rights reserved.

1200 North Dixie Highway
Lake Worth, FL 33460
Phone: 561-585-6104 Fax: 561-585-7849
www.adpl.com




